
Trustees of the Trust Funds 
 
Meeting Location:  New Ipswich Town Office, 661 Turnpike Road, New Ipswich 
 
Meeting Date:  January 7, 2021 
 
Attendees:  Bentti Hoiska, Carol Romeril, and Robert Zinsmeister 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 9:15 a.m. 
 
 
Old Business: 
 
The minutes of the December 11, 2020 meeting were read and approved 
 
 
New Business: 
 
Carol stated that she intends to resign due to her lack of time.  She will shortly 
submit a formal letter of resignation. 
 
Fund information through November 2020 from the MS-9 report was provided to 
help the Selectmen draft warrant articles. 
 
There was a short discussion with the Town Administrator regarding the town 
auditors requesting financial data regarding the town’s trust funds.  Bentti signed 
a letter to Three Bearings Financial requesting and authorizing release of the 
data to the auditors. 
 
Three checks were received related to the Cemetery Trust Fund regarding the 
following 
 Burial   $200.00 
 Burial   $200.00 

Lot purchase  $3,000.00 
The endorsed checks and deposit slips were put into the mail to Three Bearings. 
 
  
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m. 


